Mountain Valley Middle School 58 Highland Terrace Mexico, ME 04257 (207) 364-7926



Carolyn Luce, Principal Ross Chicoine, Interim Assistant Principal

Brenna Parent, School Counselor

Wednesday January 31, 2024

Dear MVMS 7th Grade Families,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about a situation that will affect your child's math class for a short period of time. Ms. Drapeau, who serves as the math teacher on the 7th grade team, will be temporarily absent.

During Ms. Drapeau's absence, I want to assure you that we are taking the necessary steps to ensure the continuity of your child's education. Mrs. Brown, our 6th grade math teacher, in conjunction with Ms. Drapeau is creating the lesson plans and assessments for our students, and inputting their grades. Mrs. Brown is also providing math support to students who may need extra help.

While Ms. Drapeau will be missed, I am confident that the temporary arrangement will maintain the high standard of education that our students deserve. The staff and I will make every effort to minimize any disruption and ensure that your child continues to receive quality instruction.

If there are specific concerns or questions related to your child's academic progress or any adjustments needed during this period, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.

I appreciate your understanding during this temporary situation. Ms. Drapeau is expected to return to the classroom in early April, and I will keep you updated on any changes to this timeline.

Sincerely,

Carrie Luce